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National School Social Work Week is this week – March 5 – 11th!  Remember to thank 

your School Social Worker! School Social Workers as well as all NTPE employees are 

an integral part of the Reading School District! 

Unless I hear from the NTPE members that a small NTPE meeting needs to take place 

for the month of March, I will not be holding a meeting. Please plan to attend the 

General Membership meeting being held in the RHS auditorium on March 20, 2023 

(time will be posted soon).  The Tentative Contract Agreement will be presented in its 

entirety to the membership.  Voting will then be held on March 22, 2023.  Please make 

certain your presence at both the meeting and voting is seen and heard.   

Again, as noted in Monday’s Message (2/6/23) from the REA President regarding NTPE 

Evaluations:  NTPE members can now find the framework (s) for your evaluation 

located on the REA website under “Resources”.  You are strongly encouraged to look at 

this when completing any rubric or questionnaire while completing your observation.  

They are specific to School Psychologists, School Social Workers, Home and School 

Visitors, School Counselors, Speech and Language Pathologists, and School Health 

Specialists (School Nurse and Dental Hygienists). 

Elections will be coming up for the REA Officer positions, please remember to 

complete your “Intent to Run” form if interested. “Intent to run” forms are due by 

March 31, 2023. 

Please continue to reach out to me at my contact information below. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jennifer L Oakes 

Personal Cell #: 610-781-1766  

Personal email: oakeshaas@msn.com or oakeshaas@icloud.com  

Work # 484-258-7225 ext 35925/ Email oakesj@readingsd.org 
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